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"Invisible "NO MORE" community event set for Saturday in Horton
(KNZA)--A community awareness event, dubbed “Invisible NO MORE!” is
planned for Saturday in Horton.

According to a release, which calls it a “transformative public event,” the focus
will be placed on educating “the community about critical topics such as human
trafficking, sex trafficking, victimization, and other related issues.”

The event, open to the public, including all ages, backgrounds, and walks of life,
is intended to raise awareness of those issues, and “empower individuals to take
action and create a safer environment for everyone” while providing “knowledge,
resources, and support for those who may be affected or wish to help others.”

The release notes that law enforcement and speakers will be present, and a
question and answer session will be held.

The “Invisible NO MORE” community awareness event is planned for Saturday,
from 10 until 2:00, at the Horton Blue Building, located at 716 First Avenue West.
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